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I. Call to Order  

Ural Before roll call, I want to welcome Thomas Daley. We had an 

unfulfilled Development Rep role…so here we are. Welcome! 

Today’s question is what’s your favorite kind of Oreo 

II. Roll Call  

Cat I’ll do the thin mint oreos 

Journey Chocolate 

Lauren C Double stuff birthday cake 

Carlos The cookies 

Alissa Double stuff and mint 

Thomas Original 

Maya Yeah the regular ones 

Tyler Double 

Charlotte The little mini ones 

Nothando I like the thin ones that are mint 

Ryan K I’m a big thins guy 

Lauren L Original 

Anne Original 

Brittney Megastuff 

Ural Mine is double stuff 

Aoguzi Double stuff 

Christiana Vanilla 

Khushi Double Stuff 

Caroline Original because I didn’t realize that there were so many types 

until today. Wild. 

Angel In ice cream 

Safa Mint 

Sonia Original 

Wilder Double stuff 

Lily I don’t really like oreos, so just the inside I guess 

Marcus _______ 

Steven *not present yet* 

III. Public Comment time  

IV. Discussion about Halloween 

Costumes – Ural Mishra 

 

Ural We don’t have as much as we usually do for the agenda. Before we 

discuss SOOC guidelines, Halloween is around the corner. Every 

year the BSG has a conversation about appropriating costumes. 

Marcus was great enough to send out an email to campus to be 

mindful about costumes and sensitive to the people around you. 

Marcus As many of you guys know, with Halloween, there are costumes. 

During this time, I hope we can be cognizant that everyone has a 

right and space to Bowdoin College, and all deserve to be 

comfortable here. It’s really just making sure that everyone in this 

committee is conscious, that certain behaviors are and aren’t 

accepted. I don’t want this to be an overarching brand, like calling 
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people out. It’s still important to call out people when they’re 

doing the wrong things, but I want this to be about consciousness, 

where you know this happens on college campuses but it won’t 

happen on mine. We can continue this conversation about 

appropriating Halloween costumes… 

Ural I can also give a history of BSG’s role on this. As some of you 

know four years ago, two BSG members had articles of 

impeachment against them for attending the Tequila party. It was a 

hot mess, and a tough time for Bowdoin campus. A lot of people 

don’t know this, but 7 or 8 years ago, the BSG president culturally 

appropriated Native American cultural clothing. It was really 

bad… she at the time dressed up as the Trail of Tears. Not for 

Halloween, but she did do it 

Marcus Just a girl dressing up as the Trail of Tears, that’s not cool 

Ural As a way to apologize and to make the situation better, she hosted 

a bunch of events and discussions around cultural appropriation. 

She was very apologetic and open about it. That was one of the 

foundations for No Hate November, and we have discussions every 

year so it doesn’t happen again. We bring up these examples 

because as the BSG we represent the student body, I want to say it 

is unacceptable if someone on the assembly is found to be 

appropriating someone else’s culture. Please be conscious of the 

costumes you’re wearing and how you choose to enjoy this week 

as it is. It has historically been a week that has caused a lot of 

anxiety for a lot of students, and you don’t want to be the source of 

that. If you see something, say something. That’s a good rule to 

follow generally. If you’re unsure at all, talk to a campus leader, 

your proctor or RA. ResLife is trained for these conversations, you 

won’t be attacked for not necessarily knowing anything. Please 

have these conversations though and engage in this discussions 

when maybe thinking about doing something 

Marcus It’s common practice to DM Marcus if your outfit is culturally 

appropriating. While I don’t love that, if anyone does have 

concerns, feel free to ask me. I’d much rather get a DM asking if 

it’s ok to wear this outfit rather than a message next week because 

some kid wasn’t smart enough to not ask if this is ok or not. So that 

being said, I’ll leave my Instagram open. DM me, after the 31st, I 

love y’all but I don’t want to hear any more questions about it. 

I’m kidding, it’s super important. Alissa, you better keep that 

down. 

I do feel comfortable talking about this, I think cultural 

appropriation is important now. So if you’re interested in talking to 

different resources, Kate Stern, ResLife. I want to make sure that 

this doesn’t go above people’s heads. Does everyone know what 

cultural appropriation is? You don’t have to say anything, just nod. 

Alright cool, perfect, vibes, vibes, vibes. I have a working 

definition. If you want more insight to what it is, you can tap me 
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after this meeting. We can talk about it and spread the love to all 

your friends.  

Journey Just to reiterate 

Marcus Yeah let’s just drop it down, no stress no stress. So, first and 

foremost. Cultural appropriation. Don’t dress up as the trail of 

tears. It’s not cool, no one likes that. Cultural appropriation is the 

idea that a person of one culture takes over another person’s 

culture. It can be seen as misappropriating one’s culture. I can use 

the Trail of Tears as an example. The person doesn’t fit that 

identity. It has nothing to do with the life they’ve lived, the 

experiences they had. By dressing up as “the Trail of Tears” for 

day, it doesn’t give them the history, experiences. It doesn’t 

acknowledge anything that goes behind that. So when you’re 

appropriating culture, it’s taking on the aspects and stereotypes of 

the culture that you’re aware of, then implementing that behind 

yourself. It’s important in picking these Halloween costumes that 

you understand your culture and other cultural aspects, stereotypes 

that fall into that. Guiding rule: if you’re not sure, don’t do it. You 

can just dress up as a cat, or whatever basic outfit it is these days, 

you can dress up like that since no one hates that. No one is going 

to dress up inappropriately right? Great 

Ural If anyone else would like to say something, now is your time. 

Please talk with Marcus or I or … 

Marcus DM me! 

Ural Or whoever afterwards if you have any questions. Seeing no 

questions, let’s move on. Before we get up into the business, I want 

to thank Joe. Joe showed up early to set up the tables 

Everyone *claps* 

V. SOOC Guidelines 

Discussion and Vote – Sonia 

Shah 

 

Ural With that, let’s go into the SOOC guidelines 

Sonia So like I mentioned last week, we’re introducing SOOC guidelines 

to minimize bias for chartering clubs. It has already been approved 

by student activities. It’s a compilation of all the problems and 

solutions from the last 2 years. To walk through it, the first two 

points are about the College, BSG, the information all the clubs 

should know to be rechartered. The third part is more general rules 

for active organizations. The fourth part is the bulk with club 

contracts: what you need to be a chartered club, club leadership 

training, what membership you need. The mission statement: 

making sure you’re diverse and different from other clubs. 5. 

Making sure of policies that are more specific. 6. Specifically 

looking at club sports, a lot of club sports have popped up on 

campus in the past two years and making sure we fit them all 

logistically. 7. We’ve had a lot of clubs come in that can easily be 

chartered by other parts of campus. They can get funding from 
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other parts of campus, so they don’t need funding from Student 

Activities. So putting that out there, so the SOOC doesn’t charter 

these clubs. 8. Is an overview of what the SOOC does 9. Why the 

SOOC might revoke a recharter. Does anyone have any more 

specific questions, comments? 

Angel The second point of leadership. Oh wait not that one. Sorry come 

back to me 

Joe I have a question about the first point in the leadership section. All 

clubs will vote exactly two members for club leadership? What’s 

the rationale behind two members as leaderships instead of leaving 

it up to the clubs? 

Sonia Not necessarily two club leaders. You can have other vice 

presidents or whatever, but we want two club leaders so that for 

example if someone isn’t president, we’re reaching out to two 

people, not 5 different people. So it’s somewhat structured 

Angel Bullet point number 6, managing your club. By this time, new 

leadership should be elected. Is there a timeframe for that? 

Sonia Usually there is a general time that rechartering happens. I’m going 

to send out a massive amount of emails to club leaders. But there is 

a time of when club leaders can elect new membership when 

rechartering comes out. But you’ll definitely see it soon 

Ural Are there other questions for Sonia? 

Carlos On the leadership part, leadership must be updated on Blink. Is it 

ok that Blink is not updated yet but will be updated in the future? Is 

there a time limit on when we update stuff on Blink? 

Sonia As soon as possible 

Ural We’re going to vote to go into a vote on the SOOC guidelines? All 

those for? All those against, all those abstaining? We’ll do the vote 

by roll call 

Arein Sweet. Yay nay or abstain. 

Cat Yay 

Becky Yes 

Ryan B Yay 

Journey Yay 

Laruen C Yay 

Carlos Yeehaw 

Tyler Yay 

Charlotte Yay 

Joe Yay 

Nothando Yay 

Ryan K Yay 

Lauren L Yay 

Anne Yay 

Brittney Yay 

Aoguzi Yay 

Arein Yay 
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Christiana Yay 

Khushi Yay 

Caroline Yay 

Angel Yup 

Safa Yay 

Sonia Yay obviously 

Wilder Yay 

Lily Yup 

Marcus Yep 

Steven Yay 

Ural So now we have SOOC guidelines. We’re going to spend more 

time on committee reports today. This is something that previous 

BSG’s have done, and we’re going to start it up again. We’re going 

to start with committee reports then the interest reps, SWAG, MC, 

so forth. They’ll talk about the events happening on campus from 

the offices they’re working with. Then we’ll go to the 

Development Reps then the class council presidents who will talk 

about their class councils. 

VI. Reports of Committees  

a. Academic Affairs – Lily 

Tedford ‘22 

 

Lily Academic Affairs committee has been doing 2 distinct projects. 

We’re putting feelers out in depts for the course syllabi initiative. 

It’ll be optional for professors to upload course syllabi before the 

registration deadline. Looking for a server for students to have 

access to… We’re in the beginning stages of that, and we’re 

getting some positive feedback right now that they’re willing to 

participate. We’re hoping to get a pilot program in place for Spring 

registration. Not the soon approaching one though. The rest of the 

committee has done incredible research on double minor proposal 

and what that would look like. We’ve heard students want that. 

Also, I know we already gave a shoutout to Joe, but I want to give 

another shoutout to Joe for doing intense research by going into 

Special Archives for the double minor. Did you photocopy them 

too? 

Joe I took photos on my phone 

Lily A whole other level though. Big fan 

b. Student Activities Funding 

Committee – Charlotte Hall ‘20 

 

Charlotte The SAFC is still going strong. We have finished two months of 

school here, so look out for the SAFC digest to see what we’re up 

to. We’re going to be reviewing SAFC guidelines soon, so get 

ready to vote on that 

c. Student Affairs – Ryan Britt ‘22  

Ryan B We had our movie night last Saturday. Participation wasn’t great, 

but I’m glad it was available for people. Also during our last 
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meeting, we were talking about wanting to do a food crawl with 24 

College and 30 College and the Counseling Center 

d. Facilities and Sustainability – 

Wilder Short ‘22 

 

Wilder We have a lot of ideas. We’re focusing on bike racks right now. I 

just met with Alex Banbury today to look into more bike racks on 

campus.  A lot of interesting research by Williams about reduction 

of cars when bikes were promoted by campus with bike sharing, 

more bike racks. In that regard, dining committee, we have a list of 

some people, we’re going to finally meet them and see how to 

move on from there 

Carlos We got a good amount of responses too 

Wilder Yeah it was like 50+ people 

Carlos Compared to the 4 people last year, for the dining form, I think 

we’re doing well 

Wilder Shout out the students 

 

More sustainability stuff, talked about hazards during the winter. 

Switching up of salt, to new fake salt that is healthier for the 

environment. We had some busted pipes between Hatch and Buck, 

I don’t know if you guys saw. It’s gone now, but it started in the 

summer until the beginning of the semester. They were fixing a lot 

of pipes from the erosion of the salt we’ve been using, so we’re 

looking into that.  

 

We had discussions with Bowdoin security, we’re going to look 

into other colleges coming to campus during larger parties and how 

we can get greater security for that there while looking at the 

current protocols.  

 

Looking at the mail center. With package notifications cards and 

signatures going digital. 

Ural I spoke with Chris at the mail center. The mail center is definitely 

going paperless soon. They’re currently working with IT on the 

equipment for it. They told me to not give a date, since they’re 

working out the kinks. But soon-ish they’ll be going paperless. A 

win for sustainability! 

Wilder I know, win there. I think that’s mostly it. We have a lot of smaller 

ideas, but not sure if it’s worth talking about right now 

e. Student Organizations 

Oversight Committee – Sonia 

Shah ‘22 

 

Sonia Ski and Ride is now rechartered, so if you want to go skiing. 

Healthy Masculinity discussion group is also rechartered. I’ve also 

been working on club leadership training. I have two dates set for 

that, I have accessibility training on Nov 12th, and bystander 
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training with Lisa Peterson on Nov 15th. Also working on having 

people update their mission statements if they want to 

f. Diversity and Inclusion – 

Marcus Williams ‘21 

 

Marcus Word. Sweet. Over on diversity and inclusion, still working on 

these bikes for refugees coming to Brunswick. Working on voting 

for students of color and decreasing that margin. Making our 

mixers. Took a pause this week for No Hate November. You guys 

can segway this to other people on campus. 

 

Dia de Los Muertos 
Time: November 2nd, 3:00 pm,  
Location: Howell House 
LASO will be celebrating Dia de Los Muertos with some hot 
chocolate, snacks, Mexican treats, and an altar in. This is a 
Mexican tradition that celebrates the lives and memories of our 
loved ones that have passed away. 
 
"An Artist Talk with Derek No-Sun Brown"  
Time: November 5th, 4:30 - 5:30 PM  
Location: Lancaster Lounge, Moulton Union 
Join us for a visual presentation and conversation with artist 
Derek No-Sun Brown. No-Sun carries ancestry from the Shoshone-
Bannock, Klamath, and Ojibwe people, and grew up on the Fort 
Hall Indian Reservation in southeastern Idaho and the Boise Forte 
Reservation in northern Minnesota. He is a self-taught artist and 
holds a Bachelors of Fine Arts from the Institute of American 
Indian Arts. This event will also feature No-Sun's original art on 
display.  
 
AFAM 50th 
Time: November 8th-10th  
Location: Russwurm  
a special weekend commemorating a half-century of multicultural 
community and scholarship at the College. The celebration 
includes three days of lectures, symposia, art exhibitions, 
conversation, live music, and parties. Click here to download the 
weekend brochure or view the daily schedule of events below. 
 
 
Land and Waters Around Us: A Discussion on Indigenous Lands 
and Acknowledgements"  
Time: November 14th, 4:30-5:30 PM  
Location: Maine Lounge, Moulton Union  

https://www.bowdoin.edu/alumni-families/events-and-programs/final_afam50_weekend_brochure_2019.pdf
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Panelists will address the entwined histories of Native sovereignty 
and Indigenous groups' relationship to the land. They will also 
highlight ways Indigenous land and sovereignty have been 
recognized by colonial institutions. Their discussion will focus on 
the history and current politics of Indigenous peoples' land in 
Wabanaki territory in Maine, the United States, and abroad. There 
will be snacks and light refreshments served.   
 
 
Keynote: A Dialogue on Dyslexia with Patrick Dempsey  
Date: November 14th, 7:30-8:30  
Location: Smith Union  
This event aims to provide greater visibility to the experiences of 
people living with dyslexia and the broader topic of ability. Patrick 
Dempsey and I will hold a dialogue based on our personal 
experiences growing up with dyslexia and the broader topic of 
ability with the help of student-submitted questions.  
Post Event Meet & Greet: Will be announced at the event.  
 
 
Stories of the Crescent: Artistic Expression of Bowdoin Muslim 
Students. 
Time: The event will be taking place on November 15th from 7:30 
pm to 8:30 pm 
Location: in the Lamarche Gallery (tentatively) 
 
 
ASA: ”OUTLOUD (Part 1)"  
ASA is planning a photo exhibit titled OUTLOUD  this exhibit is 
allowing Asian/Asian American students to highlight stereotypes 
and micro-aggressions they have faced. It's important in allowing 
the community to be aware of identity and common racial issues 
that students have to address. We also try to break stereotypes 
around Asian identity through photoshoot that focuses on fashion 
and self-expression. If you have any questions or suggestions, feel 
free to email yfang@bowdoin.eduor alee@bowdoin.edu. 
 
 
"Land and Waters Around Us: A Discussion on Indigenous Lands 
and Acknowledgements"  
Time: November 14th, 4:30-5:30 PM  
Location: Maine Lounge, Moulton Union  
Panelists will address the entwined histories of Native sovereignty 
and Indigenous groups' relationship to the land. They will also 
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highlight ways Indigenous land and sovereignty have been 
recognized by colonial institutions. Their discussion will focus on 
the history and current politics of Indigenous peoples' land in 
Wabanaki territory in Maine, the United States, and abroad. There 
will be snacks and light refreshments served.   
 
 
"Gil Vigil - Nationally Recognized Native Tribal Leader"  
Time:  November 22 at 3:00 PM - 4:30 PM 
Location: Shannon Room, Hubbard Hall  
Gil Vigil former Governor of the Native American Tribe, Tesuque 
Pueblo, will tell the story of how the Pueblo People originated 
from their creation story. Then he will discuss current-day issues 
faced by Native communities, such as the Indian Child Welfare 
Act. There will be snacks and light refreshments served.  
 
And for our keynote speaker. 
Drum roll please 

So this year with the help of Nate with the logistics. We have 

Patrick Dempsey *I, Alissa Chen, emit the girliest laugh in my 

entire life* I got to meet Patrick Dempsey this summer. He’s a 

great guy. 

He’ll be talking about dyslexia. One of the things you don’t hear a 

lot about learning child disabilities and challenges. We’re going to 

have a dialogue to talk about what growing up with dyslexia is like 

and give some insight and remedies to this. You guys can all 

attend. We don’t have to worry about some people 

Caroline Hot and bothered 

Lauren C Oh my god. Put that in the minutes 

Alissa It’s in there, it’s in there 

Marcus Are we ready for more details. In order to get people to go to more 

events than usual, we have pre-reqs to get to meet Patrick Dempsey 

which will be happening later. There will be a reception from 8-9 

where you can take all your pictures. Don’t stop me when you see 

me with him. I love you all, but not that much. In order to attend 

this reception, you have to attend the Native American Land and 

Heritage event, first come first serve. Land and Heritage event to 

go to that first 4:30-5:30 Maine Lounge, Moulton Union. If you got 

to that event, you have first dibs to get into the Maine Lounge. 

Also meet Patrick Dempsey. 

Caroline Are you taking attendance at the event? (Yes) What day is it on 

again  

Marcus Nov 14th. There will be a whole email addressing Patrick Dempsey 

coming and all the fun coming with it. That’s No Hate November 

Ural Y’all thought it was going to be a slow meeting, didn’t you? 

Ryan K What is the date of the fall concert? 
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Nate 15th. Friday 

Ural Interest reps and they would typically be SWAG, athletics, the 

MC’s, sustainability, counseling, and basically… 

Carlos The dining committee is about ready to be formed. If you have any 

feedback for dining, please respond to the form that Wilder sends. 

We would really appreciate it. Once the dining committee is 

formed, we’ll send it out. But it’s in the works. But please send 

some feedback when it’s sent out. 

Wilder It’s mostly going to a way to hear suggestions. If you see us, let us 

know. 

Becky Rise is collecting stories for their submissions until Nov 3rd, this 

Sunday. SWAG has Out Peers/Allies Training this month, Nov 3rd 

for Out Peers. Two days for Out Allies which is Nov 20th and 22nd.  

Journey Come up to Dating Across Identities which is in November, 

cohosted by BQSA and BSU. It’s a reallly nice, safe space on what 

dating is like for different people on campus. It’d be nice if you 

guys can show up. 5:30. It’s in Russwurm 

Ural Do you want that added to the No Hate November calendar? 

*Journey nods yes* 

Safa Ryan mentioned this earlier, but last week, I didn’t come up with 

this idea, I got it from  our SWAG team meetings. Thinking about 

doing another food crawl with 24 College, 30 College, and 

Counseling. It would be a great way to get students to get into the 

Counseling center and be more comfortable in that setting. This 

will probably happen at the beginning of next semester. I’m going 

to be reaching out to Marcus and reaching out to 24 and 30 

College. We’re going to have pamphlets, mental health stickers, 

and other resources so people are more comfortable with being in 

the counseling center 

Aoguzi We’re going to have our first event next week. It’s going to be 

Pizza and Dogs. Free food and therapy dogs in Smith Union. 

We’ve been working with the sophomore class on the dance in the 

second semester. It’ll be a combined dance. We’re also working on 

t shirts. We’re working on the form for the new position for 

communications director 

Steven Likewise, the sophomore class council has been busy. Since it’s the 

first time we’ve talked about this, I’m going to start from the 

beginning. We’ve had our Meet and Greet with Frosty's. We have 

our new Instagram. It’s @BowdoinCouncil22. Wilder is featured 

on the first post. 

Wilder Came out of nowhere 

Steven We have decided on apparel after a vote that got 287 responses out 

of 500. Over half of those who responded said quarter zip as their 

first choice. Of the people who chose the quarter zips who chose it 

as their first or second choice, 89% of those people said the light 

gray hoodie as their 1st or 2nd choice. We are making sure that at 

least 89% of everyone is getting their first or second choice. 
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Marcus Love hearing the stats on this 

Steven We’re tabling tomorrow. It’s going to be a stop by Smith. We’re 

subsidizing them. You pay $10 each. So you can buy a hoodie and 

quarterzip for $10 each. We’re also thinking about getting a 

communications/community outreach director. Lastly, we’re 

working with the first years to work on the first-year sophomore 

semi-formal. The most difficult part is finding a venue. It used to 

be in Sargent, but not it’s inaccessible. We can’t use Thorne 

because the Juniors and Seniors use it. Trying to find a large space 

other than Smith Union. We’re looking to see how we minimize 

costs. We’re looking at alternative spaces. We’re looking at using 

two college houses. Not sure if that’s in the spirit of semi-formal 

because of those are more associated weekend party scenes. So if 

anyone has any ideas… 

Joe What about Morrell Gym.  

Steven I think we can’t use that… 

Anne In season… 

Steven Also that 

Steven It looks like it will be in Smith 

Wilder Do you have a timeline for that 

Steven We’re trying to get all the orders in next week. We might extend 

that. It’ll get here during Thanksgiving break, it should be worn by 

the time the first snow falls. 

Brittney We just finished our postcard event for the juniors abroad. 

Tomorrow is the movie night at Smith Union from 7-9pm with 

Halloweentown. As for the merch, we are still in debate about what 

we want 

Marcus Sweats 

Britney I agree actually. We’re going to be sending out the email soon. We 

want to get the items out before juniors go abroad. We hope to 

have two dates to give them out for people abroad 

Angel We had a unique uh situation this year for the senior class council. 

Only two people actually ran for positions. So we spent the first 

part of the semester figuring that out. Leah Matari as 

communications director, Gamarel Sawyer is VP, Jonas Cortes is 

the treasurer. We hit the ground running. We had our first 

successful senior event at Joshua’s: a very good turnout. We have 

Bolo’s rented out, so have some bowling alleys rented out. We’re 

meeting with the junior class council with Nate and Sylvia for the 

ball. We’re working on planning for senior week and trying to 

figure out what we want to do. We’re trying to figure out the 

Senior 7 so we’re reaching to the people who invented the Loop 

app so we can figure out how to improve it. We’re figuring out 

how people. 

Ural Do you want to explain to the first years what senior 7 is? 

Angel I’ll let you guys find out 
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And we have a lot of cool ideas - 

Everyone *everyone laughs* 

Marcus Alissa is typing 

Angel Also figured out the schedule for the rest of the senior nights for 

the rest of the semester 

Ryan K Like Wilder said, we’re in ideas phase. We have some good ideas 

Ural We’re at our shameless plugs section 

VII. Announcements  

Wilder Bowdoin Film Society. We usually only have 2 people come, Julia 

and myself, the co-leaders of the club. If one of you comes, you 

will literally tremendously improve our turnout. There are 10 

active members. I’ve got emails. We’re showing Cabin in the 

Woods. If you haven’t seen that, it’s not super scary. 

Unconventional. 7 at Beam classroom and closer to campus. 

Marcus Just play Toy Story 

Wilder It’s too terrifying, nightmares 

Ryan K I have a question for Wilder. Do you have any reports from 

NESCAC Votes? 

Wilder Yeah I can break it down. I had no idea what to expect. I learned a 

lot. There are 8/11 NESCACs presents. We had voting data from 

our respective colleges. Looking at Bowdoin votes and how to 

approach the upcoming election year. It just showed to get up and 

register if you can. It’s a straightforward process especially in 

Maine. If you have free time and want to help out, BowdoinVotes 

really would appreciate it. It’s a tight crew for a bunch of reasons, 

but volunteers are accepted and loved by that committee 

Marcus You’re advertising it like a home and family 

Wilder As student government, we represent the student body. So civic 

engagement is a collab. Also a good opportunity to see Vermont, 

which I haven’t seen since 2 years ago. Would recommend next 

time. 

Ural If you’re not registered to vote, go to the McKeen Center 

Marcus Hit up Laruen 

Wilder It’s super easy 

Marcus  If you’re in student government and you don’t vote, we’ll sit here 

and look at you like :o 

Wilder One of the strategies is getting student discussions going with 

students who can’t vote in the US  

Caroline If anyone wants to talk about the recent Canadian federal election. 

Hit me up. Plenty to talk about 

Lauren C Why would I do that? 

Ural If you’re registered to vote in Maine, vote next week, Tuesday 

Lauren There will be vans to pick you up 

Marcus If you registered to vote last year, now your address is invalid. Just 

your social security code. It’ll be easy 

Wilder 2 seconds. If you’re fast 
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Ryan Absentee ballot. Tomorrow 

Lauren C The vans are very easy to use. I voted for the first time by yourself. 

That was a big election that I went to. Vote in packs. It’s a fun 

experience because you’re a part of the process that way. 

Angel Marcus briefly mentioned this. LASO is having a Day of the Dead 

next Saturday. We’re working in conjunction with Eduardo from 

the Spiritual office. An altar will be on display. If you want your 

past loved ones on display email me. It’s from 3-4 in Helm House 

Steven I was going to ask Wilder, what was our voter turnout? 

Wilder It’s confidential information. People are being spoken with. But 

this is still a good opportunity to say if you haven’t registered to 

vote, do it 

Arein *In an announcer voice* Do you have Spring Break plans for the 

first week? Do you want to engage in a service learning project in 

places like Hawaii Tijuana and two different places in Maine? Well 

you should totally apply in the next hour and half to Alternative 

Spring Break. You can get it covered up to 80% if you’re on 

financial aid, even passports. And if you’re a sophomore, those 

conditions still apply. You can go to BPSI, Bowdoin Public 

Service initiative. You have 25.5 hours to submit that. Great 

opportunity. It’s due tomorrow. Oh at noon? You have WAY less 

time. 13.5 hours. *at Charlotte*Math major  

Ural Thank you. Last point before we adjourn. Please read the minutes 

when Alissa sends them to you. Because we can’t keep having 

blank spots in the minutes when we send them out to campus. Just 

go through the sections where you’ve spoken to make sure that 

everything is ok. Alissa also has been nice enough to point out in 

her email where things are missing or confusing. Just read it and it 

makes us all look better. Read it. 

Wilder The student body reads it. Alex. He reached out to me based on the 

minutes.  

Ural Also the minutes will be put on the website 

Maya The minutes are on the website.  

Ural Maya has been doing that! 

Maya I did that last night 

Everyone *claps* 

Ural They’re for the world to see, because random student governments 

reach out to us sometimes after reading the minutes. I’ve received 

2-3 emails. 

Wilder We haven’t replied to Tufts yet 

Lily Brown is trying to face time with us.  

Marcus We don’t have time for them 

Ural President of the University of New England student body is trying 

to figure out if we pay our executives? No… But they’re trying to 

pay theirs 

Ryan K How did they get our minutes 
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Ural It’s all on the website. Other student governments also read our 

minutes. Anyhoo, anything else. 

Steven ATC (academic technology and consulting) got a new 3D printer.  

Wilder What are some things random people can print 

Steven 2 days ago, I printed a fidget spinner. In the Assyrian exhibit in the 

museum, there’s a 3 foot tall sculpture. It’s a relief that’s a copy 

from the British Museum. Obviously we couldn’t take the real 

deal. 

Ural Unlike the real British Museum that takes whatever it wants 

Carlos Can it print jerseys? 

Steven No Carlos. The takeaway is, if you want to 3D print something, go 

to the ATC. We’re trying to make it more accessible. First floor in 

the back of HL Library 

VIII. Adjournment  

Ural Can I see a motion to adjourn? 

Everyone *seconds* 

 

 


